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I am still against this plan to land a cable in Portsmouth and bury a cable all the way to Lovedean
disrupting a very crowded Portsmouth. As a city we are in the process of building sea defences to
fight global warming another reason not to have another major construction in the city. I feel
this system is being abused hoping that the people of Portsmouth will give up. To me if we need
this cable it should go to somewhere it can come ashore to a place it can be connected within a
very short distance
I A Cleugh




